
 

 

 

 

 

Dear  _______________________________________ 

 

Thank you for participating in the COPE Study – Congestive Heart Failure 

Outreach Program of Education. 

 

Here are a few reminders about the study: 

 

 record any visits to the emergency room in your COPE diary. 

 

 record any hospitalizations in your COPE diary. 

 

 watch the video again! Invite your family & friends to do so also. 

 

 three newsletters about managing your heart failure will be sent to  

over the next 6 months. Please read them and see your doctor if you 

any questions.  

 

 the study coordinator will phone in 6 months. 

 

Thanks again for supporting this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

Study Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

____________________________________________ 

 

 


